
Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/ 050/2021                                                                            Date : 04.06.2021 

To, 

All members of Plexconcil 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject : Regarding Advanced Cargo Information System - Egypt - Embassy of India, Cairo 

  

We wish to inform you that the Embassy of India, Cairo, Egypt has communicated to us that 
the  Government of Egypt, through its Egyptian Customs Authorities, has made mandatory 
Advance Cargo Information (ACI) declarations with its new Egyptian Customs Decree 38 for all 
cargo inbound to Egypt starting 1 July 2021. The process is managed through the National Single 
Window for Foreign Trade platform  (NAFEZA), built by Misr Technology Systems (MTS). 

The Mission reached out to the Egyptian Customs to have an understanding of the system and 
were informed the following :- 

  

 The Egyptian importer should register all needed documents of the shipment on the 
following portal www.nafeza.gov.eg/en . 

 The importer will then receive a shipment number which will be communicated to the 
Indian exporter to mention it in their shipping documents. 

 The importer will then clear the shipment using that number and other shipping 
documents with the customs authorities. 

 In case of any queries, the importer may get in touch with the below company who is 
authorized by the Egyptian Customs Authority to run the Single Window System: 

Misr Technology Services 

29 Farid Street, Heliopolis, Cairo، 

T:02 24149944 / 15460 

nafeza@mts-egy.com, Aci.campaign@mts-egy.com 

Key details of the decree are attached for your reference. 

Member exporting to Egypt are requested to take note of above changes and do the needful 
accordingly. 

  
Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
  
PLEXCONCIL 

 


